
From: Richard Kahn [REDACTED]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 12:09 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re:

Waiting for surgeon to visit which should be around 9am. I left for an hour to get my kids off to school. Hoping to be home late morning or early afternoon. Swelling drained about 50-60 percent now just very black and blue.

Richard Kahn
HBRK Associates Inc.
575 Lexington Avenue, 4th floor
New York, NY 10022
[REDACTED]

On Feb 14, 2017, at 6:14 AM, jeffrey E. << href="mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com">jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:=br>

any progress</iv>

On Tue, Feb 14= 2017 at 2:22 AM, Richard Kahn [REDACTED]
[REDACTED]

Still at hospital. When preparing to leave around 8pm (after spending 6 hours in recovery) Lisa's Neck began to swell to the size of a tennis ball. It appears that a blood vessel popped and was almost rushed back into the operating room to drain blood. We were told to stay the night in a recovery room closer to the OR in case emergency surgery was needed. Swelling slowing going down and hope to leave in the am.... another wonderful hospital experience...

[REDACTED]

--

&n=sp; please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited

and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <<mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com>> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

=